DIVISION COUNCIL MEETING

HUMAN RESOURCES

February 20, 2002

Attendees:  Wade, Quarles, Waller, Jeffrey, Franklin, McCoy, Yuan, Perez

1. Our Human Resources web site is getting a lot of hits. We have currently  decided we do not need to utilize other advertising websites for our job postings.

2.  Marcy will contact Info Systems and let them know to change our email address to .edu.

3. Allene discussed how to use ladders and stools safely.

4. We are purchasing the latest version of Greentree so it will be compatible with our new computer system.

5. As a result of ECCE negotiations, committees will now review classified applications instead of being done by Human Resources.  Murriel will continue to issue typing tests to all applicants, but the committees will need to be trained on how to discern which applicants meet minimum qualifications.

6. Marcy and Allene will work on updating interviewing procedures and training committees on how to screen for qualified applicants.

